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Woodley Park News 

The National Night Out Against Crime is Tuesday August 6 at the Second District 
MPD (3320 Idaho Avenue ) from 4:30 to 7 pm. There will be VIN etching, a chance to 
meet with the Commander and officers, neighborhood watch sign-up, home burglary 
check sign-up, safety tips, kid fingerprinting, drug prevention information, emergency 
safety kits, canine and horse-mount units, food, games for youth and other giveaways. 
My Sister's Place will provide domestic violence information. 

WPCA elections will take place at a meeting of the membership in October. If you want 
to get more involved in your neighborhood, one good way to do it is to get more 
involved in your neighborhood association. The terms of all four officers (president, VP, 
secretary and treasurer) and three at-large Board members expire with the upcoming 
elections. Rob Meisnere, Barbara Ioanes and Emily Harris Mauney are the Nominations 
Committee for these elections. It is their job to collect the names of people interested in 
running (and those nominated by others), verify their eligibility and report the names of 
all the candidates to the Executive Committee. If you want more information about the 
elections or the various positions, you can ask Rob, Barbara or Emily, let me know or 
contact any other member of the Executive Committee. 

John Goodman 

WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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